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The Mitton Village Community Development Advisory Committee (MVCDAC) 
and the Mitton Village Block Party Community Group are hosting a Block Party 

on Saturday, August 24 from 11:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the municipal lot 
located at 135 Mitton Street S. 

 
The free event will celebrate the unique community of Mitton Village by 

bringing together neighbours with a variety of food vendors, live music, local 
artists, makers, and kid-friendly activities. 

 

“We encourage the Sarnia community to attend the Mitton Village Block Party 
to enjoy all the delicious food, shopping, and entertainment Mitton Village has 

to offer,” explains Josh Walters, Mitton Village Block Party Committee. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Josh Walters, Mitton Village Block Party Committee 

mittonvillageblockparty@gmail.com 
 

Eric Hyatt, Planner I 
eric.hyatt@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3285 
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